
 
 

Abbey Hill Parish Council 
Dear Resident, 
 
Your Parish Council has plans to brighten the gateways into Two Mile Ash. The first phase of 
this volunteer-based project will be spring bulb planting at The Approach. 
 
The map illustrates where the bulbs will be planted, starting from the grid road and working 
into Two Mile Ash: 
 

 
 
The Parish Council needs your help to plant these bulbs over the weekends in mid to late 
October and early November. Further details will be posted on the Parish’s website 
http://www.abbeyhillpc.org.uk  and Friends of Two Mile Ash group on Facebook  
https://en-gb.facebook.com/groups/123611831053050/ 
 
We plan to start at 10AM each Saturday and Sunday (weather permitting). Please bring your 
own spade or bulb planting tool. We will start planting on Saturday 22 October. We look 
forward to meeting you.  
 
If you need further details please contact the clerk on 07866 412706 or abbeyhpc@gmail.com 
 
 


